
Welcome to our community of African
Mobility Scholars.

Welcome to our newsletter! We
are thrilled to share with you
the latest developments in our
mission to make a positive
impact in our community.

Firstly, we would like to express
our gratitude to all of our
members, partners, donors and
volunteers who have continued
to support us. Your generosity
and dedication have allowed us
to keep our programs running
smoothly and effectively.

In terms of our recent activities,
we are officially launching our
association on the 24th July,
2024. This event is a fun and
interactive way to support our
cause while also enjoying great
food, drinks, and
entertainment. We hope to see
you there!

We are also launching our
newsletter to disseminate
information about AMSA
activities.

This is also a way to stimulate
healthy discourse on mobility
issues on the African continent
and beyond. 

We are also excited to
announce that we will be
launching our new  website
too. 

Finally, we want to remind
everyone that our association
relies on the kindness and
support of our community. If
you are able to donate your
time or resources, please do
not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Together, we can make a real
difference. Thank you for your
continued support!

Enjoy this month’s newsletter!
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